
Grad Synervoice #2 – November 30, 2023 

• This message is for St. John’s College potential graduates for June 2024. 

 

• At this point, the majority of our potential graduates have paid their GRAD FEE & 

completed their grad application through School Cash Online. If you have not yet 

completed this, please do so as soon as possible as it was to be completed by October 

31. This assists the grad committee as we move forward with our grad planning - 

reflecting the most accurate numbers. 

 

• A reminder that once the grad fee is paid and the grad application submitted, your 

son/daughter will receive an email from me – Mrs. Ronson - outlining the process for 

them to book their grad photo through Edge Imaging’s online booking system. Please 

remind your son/daughter to check their school email account for this very important 

information. 

 

• Grad photos are scheduled to take place at SJC between January 9-19, 2024 at the back 

of Student Services here at the school. Graduates must make every effort to attend their 

appointment date and time.  

 

• We still have a large number of potential graduates who have not yet completed or 

submitted their form for their 40 hours of Community Service required to graduate this 

year. Please ensure that the hours are recorded on the Community Hour form and that 

the chart is fully completed including signatures from both the student and a 

parent/guardian. These forms can be found on sjconline.ca under ‘Student Services’ – 

‘Secondary School Diploma Requirements’ or hard copies are located in Student 

Services. Please have this completed form handed in to the red bin located in front of 

Mrs. Spiers desk in Student Services.  

 

• If any potential graduates are interested in putting their name forward as a 

Valedictorian candidate, the due date for submission of their Nomination form is 

December 8, 2023. This form can be found in their ‘Leaving the Nest’ information 

package or at sjconline.ca under ‘Student Services’ – ‘Graduation Information’ and must 

be submitted to Mr. MacKinlay. 

 

 

• And finally, a reminder to stay informed by continually checking in with our school 

website at www.sjconline.ca under Student Services or by following the school’s Twitter 

account @SJCEagles or @GuidanceSJC.  Student school email accounts should also be 

checked on a regular basis and finally you can visit the Student Services Brightspace/D2L 

page for grad information. 

 

Thank you for your attention to these very important grad items. Have a good night. 

http://www.sjconline.ca/

